

NEW YORKProvider Communications

Provider education program survey: Your Voice Counts

Published: Jun 1, 2021 - State & Federal / Medicaid

To provide you with better educational opportunities, we are collecting data to improve provider education offerings. We are also asking for preferences and topics of interest to ensure that we tailor the education experience to meet your needs. We value our providers, and we want to deliver educational content that is most convenient for you. Please take a moment to complete a brief survey, and remember — Your voice counts!

Select the survey below to begin: Provider education: Your Voice Counts

NYE-NU-0289-20 March 2021

URL: https://providernews.empireblue.com/article/provider-education-program-survey-your-voice-counts

Featured In:

June 2021 Newsletter

Services provided by Empire HealthChoice HMO, Inc. and/or Empire HealthChoice Assurance, Inc. licensees of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association, an association of independent Blue Cross and Blue Shield Plans, serving residents and businesses in the 28 eastern and southeastern counties of New York State. The Blue Cross and Blue Shield names and symbols are registered marks of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association. All external sites will open in a new browser window. Please view our Website Privacy Policy for more information.